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	Pacific Regional Office

150 Post St, Suite 310

San Francisco, CA 94108

415.989.9921

415.989.9926 (fax)



December 10, 2008

Mary Nichols, Chair

California Air Resources Board

P.O. Box 2815

Sacramento, CA 95812-2815

Re:  On-Road Diesel Engine Emission Proposed Rule

Dear Chairwoman Nichols:

The National Parks Conservation Association (NPCA) writes in strong support of the On-road In-Use Truck and Bus Rule.  While we urge adoption of this regulation, we also ask that the Board restrict the proposed exemption for agricultural trucks.  

Air pollution continues to affect nearly everything we value about America's national parks. It degrades habitat for the plants and animals that call the parks home, puts the health of park visitors and staff at risk, causes physical damage to symbols of our heritage, and mars the scenic horizons that reveal the grandeur of our land.

Since at least 1999, Sequoia, Kings Canyon and Yosemite National Parks have consistently ranked within the top 10 most polluted national parks in the United States in terms of visibility, ozone and acid precipitation.  Both Interstate 5 and Highway 99 run parallel to the western border of these parks.  Joshua Tree National Park’s air quality is also among the worst in the National Park System with park ozone levels consistently exceeding the EPA's human health standard of 120 ppb.  This air pollution frequently endangers the health of park employees and the 1.3 million visitors who come to Joshua Tree National Park each year.  Interstate 10 runs along the entire southern border of the park.

NPCA is America’s only private, non-profit advocacy organization solely dedicated to protecting and enhancing America’s national parks.  NPCA has over 340,000 members, including 45,000 in California.  

We are thankful for the thorough work of the Board thus far and appreciate having our concerns heard.

Sincerely,

Ron Sunergill

Pacific Region Director,

National Parks Conservation Association
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NPCA is represented by Field Offices throughout the United States.





